
 

What is Arbor? 

We have recently updated our school’s Management Information System to Arbor 

and this means we will be launching a new mobile app in the coming weeks that 

links in with this system. This app will be replacing Edulink in the next few weeks and 

will be the place to find your child’s attendance, book parents evenings and 

receive notifications and messages from the school.  

 

Downloading the Parent App 

Android 

Go to your Play store and search for ‘Arbor’. Click the top option. 

 

 

 Click Install to download the Parent App. Once it has 

installed, click Open. 

 

    

 

IOS 

Go to your App Store and search ‘Arbor’. Click the top option. Click Get to 

download the Parent App. 

 



Once you have installed the app, make sure you have notifications enabled for 

Arbor otherwise you might miss messages from school. 

We will send a message through Edulink to notify you when we are about to switch 

over as you will need to look out in your emails for login details for Arbor. Note: this is 

the email address you have given to school. 

 

Logging in for the first time 

We will send you an email that will contain your login details and a link that will take 

you to the browser version of the Parent Portal where you need to set up a 

password. 

You can reset your password using a computer, or using a mobile browser on your 

phone or tablet. 

 

Click the link, then click Forgot your password? Add in your email address then 

click Reset password. 

 

 

 

 

You'll then receive another email. Click the link in this email to set your 

password. 

 

  



Create your password. You will then be logged in when you click Create password. 

 

  

Click to accept the terms and conditions. 

 

  

As a security precaution, you will then be asked to confirm one of your children’s 

dates of birth. Once you click verify, you will now be logged in! 

You can then close your browser and switch to using the app. 

 

  

 

 



Logging in on the Parent App 

When you open the app for the first time, you'll be prompted to add in your email 

address and password. 

 

  

If you have more than one child at school, please select the child you wish to view. 

You can switch to another child once you are logged in. 

 

Please note that if you haven't logged into the Parent App for 1 month, you'll need to 

enter your password the next time you log in. 

 

Reset your password for the Parent App 

If you have accessed Arbor previously and have forgotten your password, select 

the Forgotten password? option when signing in to the Parent App. You can also 

contact school if this doesn’t work. 


